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Technical Services Agreement for Traffic Signal 
Infrastructure – Pilot Project with City of Warman – One Year 
Assessment 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administration be authorized to enter into future Technical Services 

Agreements with the City of Warman whereby the City of Saskatoon will provide 
technical services to support their traffic signals; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate agreement and that 
His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the agreement 
under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on December 6, 
2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
December 6, 2021 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


